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Board of   
Directors 
 

Justin Few, President 

David Beall, Vice President 

Carol Bishop, Treasurer 

Tabetha Howell, Secretary 

Margaret Fields 

Mel Priddy 

Cara Dorrell 

Vickie Cherry 

Steve Harrison 

 

Staff 
 

Stephanie Giacomo, Executive Director 

Board and organizational members contributed ninety-three hours of  volunteer work to 

Pride In McAlester during the third quarter of  2016-2017. Three PIM Board Meetings were 

held with an average attendance of  seven members.   

Three membership lunch meetings were held,    

during the third quarter. Fourteen people were in 

attendance in January, five people in February, and 

eight in March.  
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Membership  

14 Individual Members  

 23 Family Memberships 

  21 Lifetime Memberships 

8 Non-Profit Members 

16 Business Members 

3 Permanent Partners 

1 Student 

Organizational Partnerships 
Pride In McAlester continued to support and assist the McAlester Tree Board and 
the McAlester Community Garden organizations. Additionally, Pride In McAlester 
worked to maintain affiliation with Keep America Beautiful and Keep Oklahoma 
Beautiful and to bring statewide and nationwide initiatives to McAlester.  
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DATE  PROJECT LOCATION  

February 16, 2017 
Volunteer Appreciation 

Banquet 

McAlester Country 

Club 

February 18, 2017 Tree Care Workshop 
Southeast EXPO 

Center 

March 18, 2017 
Community Volunteer 

Day 
B and Jefferson 

Park 

March 25, 2017 Litter Pickup City Corridors 

Volunteer Projects 

Volunteer  
Hours 

 

251 

Number of       
Volunteers 

 

126 

Due to rain and sleet, the Pride In McAlester Community 
Volunteer Day scheduled for January 14th was canceled. 
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     More than 120 people attended the Pride In McAlester 8th     

     Annual Volunteer Appreciation Banquet on February 16th at 

     the McAlester Country Club to honor Pride In McAlester           

     supporters from 2016. This yearõs banquet brought all nine  

     Pride In McAlester Board Members and Mayor John Browne 

     before the audience to present awards and celebrate PIMõs 2016         

accomplishments. The Pride In McAlester Spirit Award went to Matt House and the Buffalo Run 

Disc Golf  Course while Will Rogers Elementary School received the Community Sustainability 

Award. The Community Partner of  the Year went to Choctaw Nation Going Green, the        

Outstanding Student was Brynn Vaughan, and Volunteers of  the Year were the Alexander Family. 

Volunteer Appreciation Banquet 

The Banquet was possible thanks to the generosity of  the Presenting 

Sponsor, Sam Wamplerõs Freedom Ford as well as numerous          

Corporate and Silent Auction Sponsors. This yearõs event raised more 

than $3,000 for volunteer activities! 
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Volunteers of the Year, Matt Alexander and his family regularly 
contributed time, resources and hard work to the organization 
and enthusiastically promoted the mission of PIM throughout the 
year. The family participated in numerous projects including 
Fresh Paint Days, Community Volunteer Days, Cigarette Litter 
Prevention, and education programs.  

Matt House with the Buffalo Run Disc Golf Course received the 
Pride In McAlester Spirit Award for commitment to the enhancement of 
McAlester. The disc golf course project has displayed many of the core 
values of Pride In McAlester, including the promotion of healthy        
lifestyles, volunteerism, beautification, and sustainability.  

Will Rogers Elementary School was awarded the Community 
Sustainability Award for introducing recycling efforts in the             
classroom. Working with PIM President Justin Few and Choctaw 
Nation Going Green, Will Rogers Elementary School has                 
introduced the habit and skill of recycling to nearly five hundred 
McAlester elementary school children.  

Choctaw Nation Going Green, Community Partner of the Year, is the 
recycling initiative of the Choctaw Nation and has continuously been a 
resource for Pride In McAlester and City of McAlester efforts. Choctaw 
Nation Going Green relentlessly works to generate recycling                
opportunities for citizens and serves as advisors in the pursuit of              
sustainability for our region.  

Brynn Vaughan is the Pride In McAlester Outstanding               
Student for her organization of the McAlester High School               
Student Council work day to paint playground and structural 
equipment in City Parks. She also volunteered during numerous 
projects including Fresh Paint Days, National Planting Day, and 
Fall Cleanup.  
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Approximately 18 attendees to a Free Tree Care workshop on February 18th heard from     

speakers Dr. Mike Schnelle of  Oklahoma State University Department of  Horticulture and 

Landscape Architecture, Riley Coy of  the Oklahoma Department of  Forestry, and Sherman    

Miller of  the City of  McAlester.  Pride In McAlester assisted this effort through promotion of  

the event.  

Free Tree Care Workshop 
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March Volunteer Day 

Painting fire hydrants not only helps to Keep McAlester Beautiful, but also helps the city be safer 
by ensuring that fire fighters can easily and accurately identify water pressure in case of  a fire in 
the neighborhood.  

Pride In McAlester Volunteers were joined by members of  the 
Choctaw Nation Youth Advisory Board Crowder Chapter and 
within two and a half  hours, fifty-one hydrants had a fresh coat of  
paint!  

The hydrant project is possible thanks to a partnership with the 
City of  McAlester Fire Department. They provide paint and a map 
with the updated hydrant colors indicating green, orange, or red 
based on output.  

Fourteen volunteers met at B and Jefferson Park on Saturday, March 8th to paint fire hydrants in 
parts of the cityõs First, Third, and Fourth Wards.  


